
 
 

 

Navigation Notice No 24 of 2023 Amended  

Emergency Repairs to Aberdeen North Pier 

Amendments are in red 
 

Notice is hereby given that emergency repairs will commence on the North Pier 

from today 26th October 2023. 

 

The North Pier has been damaged in the section marked on the chart.  

   

 
 

Assessments and temporary repair of the damage will be ongoing throughout today 

and the following days. Measures will be taken to ensure that any delays to traffic is 

minimised. The Channel has been surveyed and there has been no change of depth 

observed in the area adjacent to the damage.  

 



During the periods where the water level is above the damaged section it has been 

observed by the pilots that vessels may experience a push to the south of the 

channel in the area adjacent to the damaged section.  

 

The recent port survey shows the approximately area that the push may be 

experienced during certain weather and tidal conditions. The approximated water 

flow can be seen shown by the red arrow.  

 

 
 

 

 

There are no current restrictions on traffic movements associated with this 

assessment and repair process. 

 

The temporary repair will continue to take place over the coming days weather 

permitting. Mariners may see a rock slope extending from the breakwater to 

towards the channel. This rock does not extend into the Navigation Channel and 

does not affect the navigation channel depth 

 
https://www.portofaberdeen.co.uk/port-information/marine#downloads 
 
 

Alex McIntosh  

Harbour Master  

27th October 2023 

 

Owners, Agents, Berth Operators etc should ensure that the contents of this 

Navigation Notice are made known to the Masters of their vessels. 

https://www.portofaberdeen.co.uk/port-information/marine#downloads

